
June 10, 2022. Response to 5/9/22 BOE Meeting Comments. 

Dear Board of Education Members, 

Attached, please find our response to the May 9, 2022 Board of Education meeting at which Dr. Freeman 

and members of the Guilford Board of Education undermined free speech by verbally attacking anyone in 

Guilford who opposes their "Equity and Social Justice Initiative." 

Respectfully, 

No Left Turn in Education - Guilford 

cc: Superintendent Freeman 

      Employees of Guilford Public Schools 

      Employees of the Town of Guilford 

 


